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Hodgson Russ attorneys Maureen R. Monaghan and Bethany J. Hills recently
authored "Medical Device Excise Tax Liability of Foreign Manufacturers Selling Into
the United States," which was published in the latest issue of Legal & Tax Newsletter,
a publication of the German American Chamber of Commerce. According to the
article, foreign manufacturers should plan ahead to avoid overpaying U.S. medical
device excise tax.

Read the full article, "Medical Device Excise Tax Liability of Foreign Manufacturers
Selling Into the United States."


